
ALL INDIA BANK PENSIONERS’ & RETIREES’ CONFEDERATION  

( A.I.B.P.A.R.C.) 
C/O BANK OF INDIA OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION 

(EASTERN INDIA BRANCHES) 

BANK OF INDIA, KOLKATA MAIN BRANCH 

23A, NETAJI SUBHAS ROAD, KOLKATA – 700 001 

Mobile :9674188524, E-mail : aibparc@gmail.com                                                                        
==================================================================================================================

= 

Circular No.109/18                                                                               Date 24.12.2018  

  

  

(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

  

Dear Comrade, 

  

Sub :  Nationwide 24 hour strike call given by AIBOC - a thundering success. 

  

We have much pleasure to inform that the above strike has been a landmark event in the history 

of trade unions in the banking sector.  We believe that the unity and solidarity of the 

community of officers displayed through the massive success of the strike has given a clear 

and loud message to all concerned. The Govt. and the IBA should now ensure that an 

unconditional mandate be given by all the banks which are yet to give the same and pave the 

way for effective bipartite negotiation.  Similarly, other issues, in focus, which include inter 

alia the logical demands of the pensioners and retirees be attended to with immediate effect.  

  

We are very happy to note that leaders, activists and veterans of AIBPARC at different stations 

have attended and addressed the demonstrations and gatherings of the organisations of serving 

employees and officers. We convey our sincerest thanks to all such persons and do hope that 

same kind of participative involvement will also be ensured in the strike call given by UFBU 

on 26th December, 2018 against mergers and amalgamation in the banking industry. 

  

With best wishes, 

  

  

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERALSECRETARY 
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